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Mr. Raymond E. Hutchinson
Engineer
Aquagenics, Incorporated

*

718 Eastbrook Boulevard
Winter Park, FL 32792

Dear Mr. Hutchinson:

Thank you for your letters of April 12 to Chairman Hendrie and

April 17 to Edson Case, concerning your filter .ystem. We appreciate

your offer of a trial system for evaluation. However, we believe that

it would be more appropriate for you to contact directly industrial

users of filtered water, including electric utilities, as potential

purchasers of filter systems.

Sincerely,
.

/ ~

Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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